
Million-Dollar Arbitration Award Obtained
for Client
The Firm represented a longtime technology client in a JAMS arbitration against a former customer for

wrongful termination of a multi-year service agreement.  After an arbitration hearing held in October, the

arbitrator issued an award in our client’s favor.  The arbitrator concluded that the customer’s termination was

wrongful, and awarded our client over $1 million.

For more information, please contact Richard Robbins, Jeremy Littlefield or Matt Parrish.
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